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25TH ANNUAL NATIONAL CONFERENCE AND TRAINING

The Philippine Association for Technology in Home Economics of State
Colleges and Universities (PATHESCU), Inc. will conduct the above-captioned activity

on July 13-15, 2023 at Benguet State University, La Trinidad, Benguet.

The national conference and training aim to understand waste literacy and its
impact on family and consumer practices, generate ideas on responsible production,
consumption and waste literacy based on UN sustainable development goals, identify
research ideas and competencies for collaboration, appreciate waste management in
different fields, schools, and other communities and establish linkages and

camaraderie among home economists from different fields.

Expected participants are home economists, academicians, professionals,

and students from state colleges and universities.
For more information, please contact:

Ms. Cynthia D. Garambas, PhD
Email address: pathescu@gmail.com
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April 30, 2023

DIRECTOR WILFREDO E. CABRAL
Regional Director

National Capital Region

Department of Education

Dear Sir Cabral,
Greetings of peace and love!

The Philippine Association for Technology in Home Economics of State Colleges and
Universities (PATHESCU), INC. will conduct its 25" Annual National Conference and
Training for home economists, academicians, professionals, undergraduates and graduate
students in related fields who are primarily connected to a state college or university. The
conference theme is “Waste Literacy Enabling Responsible Production and Consumption
Towards a Better Home and Community Life”. 1t will be held on July 13-15, 2023 at Benguet
State University, La Trinidad, Benguet.

This year’s conference theme aims to: (1), understand waste literacy and its impact on family
and consumer practices, (2) Generate ideas on responsible production, consumption and waste
literacy based on United Nations Sustainable Development Goals; (3) Identify research ideas
and competencies for collaboration, 4) Appreciate waste management in different fields, schools,
and other communities, and 5) Establish linkages and camaraderie among Home Economists
from different fields.

In line with this, may we request that your office would endorse this event because we know that
this conference will help our participants develop and strengthen their research competencies
and skills in different home economics disciplines and other related fields. We have attached the
program of the conference and other publication materials for your perusal.

For other concerns, please feel free to contact us: Secretariat-Dr. Joanne R. Bantang (Secretary);
Jody Nakamura (Assistant Secretary) through pathescuie gmail.com.

Thank you very much and hope to hear from you soon.

Respectfully yours,

PATHESCU, Inc.




